
Platform Evacuation off Shetland

The coastguard rescue helicopter based at Sumburgh in Shetland as well as two
other aircraft from Norway transferred the personnel to other operating
platforms in the area. Due to poor weather conditions in the area, transfer
by helicopter was the safest option.

The platform, located approximately 125 miles north east of Shetland.
(Addition 11.13am 22/10/19 – just over 100 nautical miles north east of
Lerwick).
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